
County of Fresno Updates 

1) The HHAP Rounds 1, 2, and 3 Quarterly Reports were submitted to Cal ICH on March 30, 2023. 
These are expenditure reports through 12/31/22. A summary of the reports will be shared in the 
May meeting. 
 

2) The HHAP Round 4 award letter has been received, we are now waiting to receive the Standard 
Agreement which will need to go before the Board of Supervisors for signature. 

 

3) The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is conducting a 
Remote Monitoring. We met on March 7, 2023 and submitted the requested documentation 
which HCD is currently reviewing. They are focusing on the CARES Act ESG allocation; 
specifically, the Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Rehousing activities.  
 

4) The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) will conduct a Remote Monitoring 
the week of April 10, 2023. HUD will be reviewing the County entitlement ESG allocation as well 
as the CARES Act allocation; more specifically, the Rapid Rehousing contracts.  

 

5) As part of the County of Fresno Single Audit, Brown and Armstrong is conducting a Single Audit 
this month. The auditor is reviewing Emergency Solutions Grants expenditures that occurred in 
Fiscal Year 2021-22.  
 

6) The Fresno County Annual Action plan will be available for public comment beginning 4/8 on the 
Fresno County website. It is scheduled to go before the Board of Supervisors on May 9, 2023. I 
will be sharing a link to the plan in the chat.  
 

 


